
 

 

Dear All, 

 

We hope that you have found the ECB Resource Hub useful over the past few months to 

access recreational cricket assets. 

 

The hub holds many useful resources for cricket, and we want to make them immediately 

available where needed, without having to follow links from emails.  

 

The ECB Resource Hub will provide you with assets and materials to help promote recreational 

cricket activity, programmes and initiatives. It will help County Boards with providing 

supportive information to clubs and leagues, and it will help clubs and leagues with sharing 

information with their members.  

 

We will keep adding assets to the hub and hope that you will use it on an ongoing and regular 

basis to access what you need. 

 

The guide will take you through the process you will need to follow in order to access and use 

the ECB Resource Hub.  
 

 

  

 

 

    

     

England & Wales Cricket Board, Lord's Cricket Ground, London, NW8 8QZ 

   

     

 

Access the how to guide to set up your login 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-6SL2L-7G4FFF-44W6UE-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-6SL2L-7G4FFF-44W6UE-1/c.aspx

